
 

 
Gardening 
We are looking for another volunteer or two to 
assist in the school vegie patch. 
 
Soccer Gala Days 
Some of our senior students got the chance to 
attend a Soccer Gala day last week. 
Congratulations to Audrey, Maddie, Mitchell, 
Hugo and Diesel who were great representatives 
of our school and played with good 
sportsmanship. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PSSA Swimming Carnival 
Congratulations to our relay team who competed 
at the Wagga PSSA Swimming carnival today. 
Hugo, Peyton, Audrey and Lilly swam their best 
and we will soon see if they have made it through 
to the next level. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Assembly is on tomorrow! 
 
Uniforms 
As the cooler weather starts to creep in, now is a 
good time to think about what winter uniforms 
might be needed.  
We now have new stock in for Jackets, Girls 
Winter skirts and Sports shirts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Calendar 
February; 
Week 5/6 – Parent/Teacher interviews 
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